
‭12/13/24‬

‭IMPORTANT DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS‬
‭12/16 PTA DEI Meeting‬
‭12/17 Winter Outreach Day‬
‭12/18 DEI Meeting (Stanley Beer Hall)‬
‭12/19 Safety Committee Meeting‬
‭12/20 Early Release Friday‬
‭12/23-1/6 Winter Break‬

‭1/7-1/10 Vision & Hearing Screening‬
‭1/7 CSC Meeting‬
‭1/8 Bike Bus Day‬
‭1/8 PTA Meeting‬
‭1/9 MS PAC Meeting‬
‭1/10 Full Day Friday‬

‭LINKS!‬
‭Bobcat Bulletin: The Weekly Roar! (archives)‬
‭PTA DEI Committee Parent Resource Bank‬

‭ANNOUNCEMENTS‬
‭First Fridays Recap‬‭We held an abbreviated version‬‭of First Fridays w/ Mr. Sanders where‬
‭we discussed Weather-Related Inside Day Policies and Bell Times for next year.  You can view‬
‭slides‬‭HERE‬‭.  As promised, we are passing along the‬‭slide deck for our PTA DEI Committee‬
‭Discussion Group:‬‭Intent vs Impact and Raising Allies‬‭and Upstanders: Why Do These Things‬
‭Matter?‬

‭REMINDER‬‭Winter Outreach Event‬‭Each year we come together‬‭in December for a‬
‭school-wide "Holiday Outreach" day. We are so happy to continue this tradition of uniting our‬
‭community while giving to others. This year Bill Roberts is collaborating with Mile High‬
‭Behavioral Healthcare benefiting the Comitis Crisis Center holiday store. We are collecting toys‬
‭and gifts for children in K-12, so their family can shop for them without worrying about the cost‬
‭of a present. For more information, you can check out the‬‭flyer here‬‭.‬

‭On Tuesday, December 17th, students will be decorating and writing cards to go along with new,‬
‭unwrapped gifts for the Comitis holiday store. If you would like to contribute, please visit this‬‭Toy‬
‭Drive Sign Up‬‭.‬

‭In addition, the 2024 Bill Roberts Holiday Outreach is once again focusing on fulfilling‬
‭adopt-a-family wish lists, providing gift cards and meal boxes for some of our Bill Roberts‬
‭families.‬

‭Please sign up here for items needed‬‭. You may sign‬‭up to bring any amount of any particular‬
‭item. Feel free to sponsor one or more children/adults or you may sponsor an entire family.‬

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12eH8AqT905MhfCSKHTj0L0R1Kv98Npd1eznpVoVwy1s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vKCzpKyHKqPATd7PhMxpQfTJ8murHZYb/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116747143380261384632&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DUupP1YSFWmeH_m-FiU5WQN2CHOJeeGq/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/185VRVIar6DLMGf9rO31n2QQpya_u6kIA/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116747143380261384632&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/185VRVIar6DLMGf9rO31n2QQpya_u6kIA/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116747143380261384632&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=431f7a0ee7&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!4sEE4eaRjU5_RL7239pQvMsWrabzI7M4-kqsxtFTfUpAlU2io6EHg3QuOekZy1RF1cws4uieSSQpQIjLLg9pyuj-VFNm4coQJOjxn0I2pyG1PbM$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=3343737452&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!4sEE4eaRjU5_RL7239pQvMsWrabzI7M4-kqsxtFTfUpAlU2io6EHg3QuOekZy1RF1cws4uieSSQpQIjLLg9pyuj-VFNm4coQJOjxn0I24xkRqJg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=3343737452&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!4sEE4eaRjU5_RL7239pQvMsWrabzI7M4-kqsxtFTfUpAlU2io6EHg3QuOekZy1RF1cws4uieSSQpQIjLLg9pyuj-VFNm4coQJOjxn0I24xkRqJg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=42cd1bbc71&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!4sEE4eaRjU5_RL7239pQvMsWrabzI7M4-kqsxtFTfUpAlU2io6EHg3QuOekZy1RF1cws4uieSSQpQIjLLg9pyuj-VFNm4coQJOjxn0I2GFIZ17k$


‭No time to shop? No problem! Another option is to donate $25 King Soopers gift cards or‬
‭Venmo @Sara-Giordana (Last 4 Digits Cell 7190) and note it's for the Holiday Outreach.‬

‭A collection box for donated food kit items will be in the entry by the front office. Please deliver‬
‭all items to the school by the morning of Tuesday, December 17th. If you have questions, please‬
‭contact‬‭Sara Giordana‬‭and/or‬‭Antonitte Gonzales‬‭.‬

‭REMINDER‬‭PTA Safety Committee Meeting Update‬‭Second‬‭semester, the PTA Safety‬
‭Committee is planning to host a conversation about Social Media and Cell Phone Safety.  Be on‬
‭the lookout for more information!‬

mailto:sara.giordana70@gmail.com
mailto:antonitte_gonzales@dpsk12.net

